

P.O. Box 33135 Pensacola, FL 32508 850.455.8280 Fax: 850.455.8281 usoNWflorida@uso.org

March 5, 2013

Mr. Nick Peters Armed Forces Family Foundation Inc. 1340 Hamlet Ave. Clearwater, FL 33756

Dear Mr. Peters:

On behalf of USO Northwest Florida and our nation's heroes, we thank you, Mr. John Wright and Mr. Brian Goldstein for approving the renovations and Entertainment Center at our NAS Pensacola USO Center and the upgrades at our Northwest Regional Airport USO Center. The approved funding totaling \$22,772 for the renovations and upgrades will impact many service members and their families for years to come.

For 72 years, the USO's mission has remained the same. The USO will support U.S. troops and their families wherever they serve. Across the United States and around the world, the American military knows that the USO is there for them. By supporting the USO, Americans show their appreciation and express their gratitude to the men and women who defend us.

Once again, thank you for your support of USO Northwest Florida and its important programs. The USO is a 501(c) (3) charitable service organization (IRS tax # 13-1610451) and did not provide any goods or services in consideration of this gift. Consider this letter as your receipt for your generous contribution.

Thankson!

Sincerely,

Heidi Blair, Director

Jack Blan

USO Northwest Florida, Serving the Florida Panhandle